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                                                               Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Andrea English
                                                               Head of School: Mr Martyn Tweddle
                                                               Deputy Head Teachers: Mrs Helen Crawford   
									     Mrs Fiona Tweddle

Dear Parents,

As from September 2023 the price of School Meals will increase to £2.50 per day, £12.50 per week.  A voluntary contribution towards our school fund remains at £1.00 per child per week.

If you would like to change your child’s lunch arrangements during term i.e. from school meal to packed lunch or vice versa please remember we require two weeks notice, this is because food orders are placed with the suppliers two weeks in advance.

Dinner money and school fund is paid via ParentPay which you may already be familiar with but please contact us should you require any help with this.  As logins to ParentPay are school specific and if your child is new to The Oaks we will need to create new logins once your child actually starts attending. 

The school menus can be found on the school website under the parents tab, dinner menu.

Can you please complete and return the slip to school to inform us of your child’s lunch arrangements for September 2023.  Please return to school ASAP.

Yours sincerely, 

Mr M Tweddle
Head of School
………………………………………………………………………………………………

[bookmark: _GoBack]			Lunch Arrangements for September 2023

Child’s Name _________________________________________________

In September my child will be having:

Free school meal    

Paid school meal  

Packed lunch     

Gastrostomy	
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